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29/03/2023  17:25:152023/0546/P COMNOT Lydia 

Goomansingh

I live at no. 97, and currently experience noise issues on the 1st floor of my property where we can hear every 

level noise including phone conversations at all times of the day from the neighbouring bedsits - we believe 

this is due to work being carried out on the party wall which has caused poor soundproofing between 97 and 

99. 

To that end, we would like assurances that there will be adequate measures taken to mitigate this in the new 

studio flats, given the amount of them. Please advise what steps will be taken to address this, as I cannot see 

this documented in the plans.

28/03/2023  12:29:402023/0546/P INT A. Duncan Given how parked up the area gets making Sumatra Rd into a difficult one way street on the bends will the 

13+ residents have permission to apply for parking permits?

28/03/2023  10:47:162023/0546/P OBJ Marcia MacLeod I object to this conversion because we need family flats here, not studios for pied a tiers or whatever. This 

country, London and Camden are all crying out for flats for key workers; don't let this opportunity go. It should 

be converted into four flats, not 13 bedsits.

28/03/2023  11:45:092023/0546/P OBJ Pauline 

Cheesrman

I strongly object to the overcrowding in this development. These houses are not large to begin with. Do we 

really want to encourage such small living spaces? I would reduce the number of studios by at least 4.
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